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1

st
 October 2019 

Dear Parents 

Y6 SATs Parent Information Evening Monday 14
th

 October 2019  6:30 – 7:15pm 

We would like to invite parents to our SATs information evening on Monday 14
th

 October. During the meeting, we 

will provide information on the tests, a taste of what children can expect and suggestions for how you can best 

support your child emotionally and academically in preparation for their end of KS2 Assessments. 

 

Doors will open from 6:20 so please arrive ready for a prompt start! Please note, this event is for parents only. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you and hope you will find the evening useful. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Whitren, Mr Hawkes, Miss Waters and Mrs French-Bell 

 

 

So that we have an idea of numbers, please complete the options below by parent mail (or return a paper copy to 

your child’s class teacher by Wednesday 9
th

 October). 

 

Child’s name_____________________________________   teacher________________________________ 

  

I will be attending the Y6 SATs Parent Information Evening Monday 14
th

 October 2019  6:30 – 7:00pm 

I will NOT be attending the Y6 SATs Parent Information Evening Monday 14
th

 October 2019  6:30 – 7:00pm 

 

Signed:  ………………………………………………. 

 

  Name of parent/carer 

St Patrick’s 
Catholic Primary School 

 

Diocese of Portsmouth 

 

 


